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July 8, 2020 / 1200 hours / (Noon)  

For Immediate Release:  

Matagorda County Health Officials are reporting 31 new COVID-19 cases. 

Matagorda County now has reported a total of 388 COVID-19 cases, of which 74 have 

recovered. We are now managing 305 active cases.  

The last report from Palacios Community Medical Center reported 57 negative and one (1) 

pending Covid-19 cases. 

Please continue practicing social distancing, personal and hand hygiene, and following face mask 

guidelines. Every step we take to slow and reduce the spread of this virus in our community is 

important for our collective health. 

The details on all positive cases of COVID-19 are being posted on the Matagorda Regional 

Medical Center dashboard. 

https://www.matagordaregional.org/covid19  
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